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Advisory No.0Q19, s. 2025
March 25, 2025
In compliance with Division Memorandum (DM) No. 219, s. 2025
this advisory is issued for endorsement of our participants for the continuation of
their practicum in

“FIFA Football for Schools Capacity Building Workshop”

Attached herewith is a letter from Mr. Ariston Bocalan, Coaches Education Manager,
re:"Football-Sized for Children Development” workshop for Teaching and Non-
Teaching Personnel, for your appraisal with utmost consideration of DepEd
Memorandum No. 219, s. 2025 Instituting Measures to Increase Engaged Time-On-
Task and Ensuring Compliance Therewith, and strict compliance to other existing
DepEd rules and guidelines.

Moreover, participation is purely VOLUNTARY, and NO FEE SHALL BE
COLLECTED FROM THE PARTICIPATING TEACHERS AND SCHOOL LEADERS.

For your information and guidance.
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